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September 4, 2018 
 
Leslie Zink 
Sr. Manager, Pricing & Tariffs 
Frontier Communications 
21 West Ave. 
Spencerport, NY 14559 
 

Re: Agreement for Local Interconnection between Citizens Telecommunications 
Company of Utah, d/b/a Frontier Communications of Utah and Onvoy, LLC; 
Docket No. 18-041-01 

 
Dear Ms. Zink, 
 
 On July 30, 2018, the Public Service Commission of Utah (PSC) received Citizens 
Telecommunications Company of Utah’s (“Citizens Telecommunications”), Filing of Agreement 
for Local Interconnection between Citizens Telecommunications, d/b/a Frontier 
Communications of Utah and Onvoy, LLC (“Agreement”). 
 
 On July 31, 2018, the Division of Public Utilities filed a memorandum recommending the 
PSC acknowledge the Agreement. 
 
 There being no recommendation to reject the Agreement, by law, the Agreement is 
acknowledged and shall be deemed approved on September 28, 2018, 90 days from its filing date 
pursuant to 47 U.S.C. § 252 (e). 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
PSC Secretary 
DW#304254 


